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On November 14th, a Beautification Award was presented to WCKB  
Gospel 780 AM Radio Station by Beautification & Image Committee 
Chairman Edith Elmore, in recognition of the major landscaping and  
exterior improvements made to the building located at 17336 US 421 S, 
Dunn. 

Pictured: Granden Blackman, Edith Elmore, Ron Tart, Charlie Fowler, Sheree 

Parker and Lottie Squires 

Dec 1 @ 6pm 

Dec 3 @ 2pm 

On November 22nd, a Beautification Award was presented to Fairfield Inn & 
Suites of Dunn. The award was accepted by Crown Hotel and Travel  
Management CEO Barry Eagle and General Manager Rebecca Dyer, and was 
given by Vice President of Community Development Kathy Pope, in recognition 
of the new construction and major landscaping at the hotel built in 2015, located 
at 513 Spring Branch Road, Dunn.  

Pictured: Kathy Pope, Barry Eagle  
and Rebecca Dyer 


